Fischbach, Jeffrex (CI-StPaul)

From: Jens Wemner <jens@summit-university.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 3:44 PM

To: marywlau@yahoo.com; Haddow, Ross (Cl-5tPaul}; Fischbach, leffrey (Cl-5tPaul)
Cc: Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-5tPaul); Thao, Dai (CI-5tPaul)

Subject: Suppaort for Peking Garden Liquor License

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello Ross,

| am writing to let you know that the Summit-University Planning Council supports waiving the 45 day waiting period for
Peking Garden's liquor license.

Many of us have been long-time clients of Peking Garden, and we were so sad when they had to close at their former
location. We are honored that they have been able to relocate to our district, and we know that their business will bring
vitality to the neighborhood.

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns.
Thank you,

lens

lens Werner

Executive Director

Summit University Planning Council
651-228-1855
WWwW.summit-university.org

Like SUPC on Facebook!
Sign up for our newsletter!




